
Friday 20 October 2023 

Dear Parent 

Autumn Term – Principal’s Roundup - 7 

Another great end of term here at Caister Academy. 

I wanted to highlight the great things below: 

• Both our Tutor Evening and Tutor Day have been a great success, and we hope that you
have found them informative and helpful. Please give us your feedback on the event here.

• Our celebration assemblies took place for all year groups this week and high reward earners
received prizes.

• Form groups with the highest attendance in each year group celebrated with a form breakfast
party on the last day term.

• A huge well done to our Year 8 Football team who played at home to Great Yarmouth Charter
Academy, our team battled hard, and the final score was 2-2.

• A special well done to our best attending form groups so far:
First place – 7DMI (97.3%) 
Second place – 8VBE (97.2%) 
Third place – 9SMA (96.1%) 

• And to the form groups with the highest rewards this week:
First place – 8GAB  
Second place – 7DMI 
Third place – 8VBE 

Reminders for after half term and beyond: 

• Monday 30 October – Students return to school.

• Monday 30 October – Year 10 Work Experience launch.

• Tuesday 31 October – Shakespeare Voice and Text event.

• Wednesday 1 November – Senior Year Careers Interviews continue.

• Thursday 2 November – Good luck to our Year 10 Netball team who will play away to Venture 
Academy.

• Friday 3 November – Year 9 Modern Foreign Languages trip to the University of East 
Anglia.

• Friday 3 November – Senior Year Humanutopia Workshop.

• Friday 3 November – Year 10 Army Visit.

Though a vast majority of students do adhere to our academy uniform, jewellery and equipment 
guidance, we have noticed a few children attending school with hairstyles outside of this.  A reminder 
please that we do not usually permit shaved emblems or lines; unnatural colour dyes, large 
differences in length, and cuts below a number 2.  If you are unsure whether a particular hairstyle is 
acceptable, please contact the academy for guidance before any treatment or cut. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yu1GLt0A20uVy2z1Ys-7pNgh-poaGKVArb-AKaz8aGpUNkxVMzczTEMwRzdSTUxMOFlNQjdOVUZXVS4u
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Recently, as a parent I have seen a lot of imitation weapons on sale as part of Halloween costumes. 
Please could you support us in ensuring that our children do not bring these on to school site. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this and for your support this half term. I hope you and your 
child/children have a restful break and I look forward to sending you another update on Friday 3 
November.   
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 

Helen Seath  
Principal  
 

 


